(Date)
The Honorable 


United States Senate


 Senate Office Building

Washington, DC 20510 
Dear Senator:
[Include an opening paragraph describing your company, including the size of the operation and the number of employees.  To the greatest extent possible, describe the impact your business has on the local economy.]

I am writing to bring to your attention an issue that could have a drastic impact on the general aviation industry in the United States.  S. 1300, the Aviation Investment and Modernization Act, includes a new user fee of $25 per flight for all commercial and most general aviation flights in turbojet and turboprop aircraft.  This user fee system would radically change the way the nation’s air transportation infrastructure is funded by replacing the current funding stream of passenger ticket and fuel taxes with “user fees” charged to every takeoff and landing in the country.  Such a change would destroy the general aviation industry as we know it.

The imposition of a user fee system, which exists in other countries, would place a disproportionate amount of the cost for funding the nation’s aviation system on general aviation businesses and operators.  Scheduled airlines have for years sought to shift some of their tax burden onto the general aviation industry, and have advocated the switch to a user fee system, which would levy a fee on every flight operation.  Such a fee would place significantly increased costs on general aviation flights, and would ultimately reduce general aviation activity in the United States.  At a time when we should be encouraging and cultivating alternative modes of transportation, the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) should not seek to impose a fee structure that would stifle the general aviation industry, which offers a more efficient way to fly compared to traditional airlines.  General aviation also uses smaller airports and less congested flight patterns, which can alleviate many of the air traffic control patterns we experience today.  To discourage such activity with increased fees would be shortsighted and could ultimately bring about more problems than solutions.
In addition to the increased costs placed on general aviation, a user free system would present a daunting administrative challenge for these businesses.  Although the plan has not been released, it is speculated that a user fee would be billed to an aircraft operator following his or her flight.  Such a procedure could lead to a bureaucratic and paperwork nightmare, as many general aviation businesses would then have to dedicate staff to auditing every bill for every flight to ensure its accuracy.  Grievances with the FAA over the accuracy of a particular bill are sure to be lengthy and time-consuming.  Many large businesses, including scheduled airlines, may have the resources to hire such dedicated staff, but most small general aviation businesses will be unable to add employees to review the constant stream of bills that are sure to flow into the offices every day.
As the Senate begins debate on reauthorization of the FAA, I encourage you to oppose any radical change in the funding of the air transportation system.  While no business enjoys paying taxes, the fact remains that the current system of ticket and fuel taxes is the best and most efficient way of funding the Airport and Airway Trust Fund.  Less general aviation activity in the United States would have a ripple effect throughout the country, with airports, hotels, and other industries feeling the loss of travel due to these increased fees.  It is imperative that the FAA come up with ways to encourage more air transportation and not stifle current modes of flying.
Sincerely,
